
cust-/r1 /9'-/.60 
(Typewritten) (To Dr. John A. Mullin, Hamilton) 

1 West Franklin St., Baltimore. 
Dec. 21, 1898. 

Dear Mullin: 

Very glad to hear from you, and I gather from the tone of your 
letter that you must be improving. 

I shall be in Toronto on Tuesday the 27th and Wednesday the 28th, 
and shall be in Hamilton on the way back, probably on Thursdav the 29th; 
possibly it may be Friday. I will let you know in plenty of time. 

With kind regards to all at home, 

Sincerely yours, 

m 
W Osler 


